
 
 
I am opposed to HB 2505 because it would require me to lock my firearms.  The Legislature has no 
business slowing down my access to my defensive weapons.  In a life or death situation where I should 
need to protect myself or others from harm I do not want to be a victim harmed by the Oregon 
Legislature.  Please eliminate this bill. 
 
Helen Scott.      Josephine County 
 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 

 


